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Comments: To those listening!

 

I'd very much like to see the next generations of Montanan's and Idahoans to be able to use these lands of the

"Great Burn" area as everyone has for generations so far. 

 

With the increase of motorized travel, accompanied by the massive increase in the human population, there's no

telling what kind of intrusions of the motorize kind will be next. Maybe some sort of drone will be able to access

these areas soon enough. We need to protect this now and for all generations to come so they have a place to

reflect to back to a simpler time when these machines weren't a reality. These areas and the animals that make

them home need a place where motorized isn't allowed. Please consider adding the Great Burn area in it's

entirety to non motorized use. 

 

Thanks for your consideration and your act of listening to my comments.

 

Robert Wood


